

Claire Evans

By email: request-28632-55126f3c@whatdotheyknow.com

Helping the nation spend wisely

GTN 3935

Switchboard +44(0)20 7798 7000

Facsimile

+44(0)20 7798 7070

Direct Line

+44 (0)20 7798 7264

Email

julian.wood

....

@nao.gsi.gov.uk

Room Reference RED 3 FOI-432

Date

02 March 2010

Dear Ms Evans,

FINAL RESPONSE TO FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your email of 9 February 2010, in which you requested information relating to the All Party Parliamentary Group on obesity. Specifically you asked for correspondence between the National Audit Office and the All Party Parliamentary Group on Obesity, including but not limited to emails, text messages, videos, DVDs and documentation and limited to the 2009 period. Your request has been handled under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

We have completed our search for information and I can confirm that we do not hold any correspondence that meets the terms of your request.

Annex A to this letter sets out the steps you should take if you are not satisfied with the way in which we have handled your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act, 2000.

Yours sincerely,

Julian Wood

Director of Corporate Affairs



Statement of Policy

Our policy is to respond to requests made under the Freedom of Information Act as helpfully and promptly as possible, having regard to the principles set out in the Act. I therefore hope you are happy with the way we have handled your request of information under the Freedom of Information Act. If you are not then you should take the following steps.

In the first instance, write to Julian Wood, Director of Corporate Affairs, asking for an internal review of the way we handled your request. He will arrange such a review, which will be conducted by a senior member of staff who was not involved in decisions relating to your original request. Once the review has been completed we will write to you with the outcome.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF.